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An Industrial visit to “T-HUB” HYDERABAD was organized by the Department of 

Information Technology on Saturday, 29th February 2020. Sixty Seven Information Technology 

students and two faculties visited to “T-HUB” HYDERABAD to interact with the Software Industry 

experts to understand the current market scenarios, latest most- demanding technologies & criteria for 

selection etc. In this visit students were very eagerly waiting for listening to industrial higher 

authorities. 

 

The team has reached “T-HUB” HYDERABAD at 11.00am. We have welcomed by the front 

desk officers and the students were dived into number of batches for the interaction with the industry 

experts. The Technical Head of T-HUB presented a very informative session for the students. Also, he 

motivated the students to select their domain and area of interest for their projects. He also guided the 

students to focus on the areas like startup forums and its importance in the current software market. In 

is presentation, he insist about the projects under development and technologies used by T-HUB. 

Finally his session concluded with a brief introduction of T-HUB’s future plans and goals.  

 



 

 

Followed by the session, the Question- Answer session was concluded. Our students has 

involved and raised different questions to the Technical Head on current demanding technologies, 

market scenarios etc. and he cleared all the doubt and myths which was in students perception about 

the technologies and IT sector. The visit came to an end at 3.30 p.m. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Finally, the student’s team left the premises by 4.00 p.m. It was an informative, 

interesting and a successful visit to our IT students. As students of Information Technology, 

they understand a live Software applications and importance of technology selection, etc. We 

express our thanks to the Technical Head and all team members of “T-HUB”, who spent their 

valuable time for us. We also thank to our respected Director/Principal and HOD who 

motivate us to arrange such an informative program.  
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